
Dear Southwest Middlesex Residents,

This is a friendly reminder that due to the mail strike, November’s
water/sewer statements for the following communities: Wardsville, Mosa,
Appin, and Melbourne are now available for pickup at the municipal office
located at 153 McKellar St., Glencoe. Please note that the payment due
date for these statements is December 30, 2024.

For Glencoe residents, water/sewer statements will be available starting
January 2, 2025, with a payment due date of January 30, 2025.

Alternatively, you can complete the
online application for email consent

through our website

As always, it remains your
responsibility to ensure payment of

your utility/tax account(s) are
received on time. 

If you have questions regarding your
account balance please contact the

Municipal office 519-287-2015 

www.southwestmiddlesex.ca/webforms/property
-tax-andor-water-bills-e-mail


